
New Castle Public Library 
P.O. Box 329 

New Castle, New Hampshire 03854 
 
 

Trustee of the Trust Funds 
New Castle, New Hampshire 03854 
 
 

May 31, 1996 
 
Dear Esteemed Trustees, 
 
The Library Trustees are enclosing a check in the amount of Ten Thousand Dollars 
and no cents ($10,000.00) to establish a trust fund in that amount with the 
interest to be issued on a quarterly, semi-annual or annual basis, to the New 
Castle Public Library for the purchase of books. 
 
The Library Trustees request that the principle be made available, with the 
appropriate notice that the investment terms require, to the Library Trustees for 
their determined use. 
 
Should you require additional information, please contact one of the Library 
Trustees. Thank you for your consideration. 
 

Sincerely 
 
 

Mary Beth Kelly 
Library Trustee 

 
CC:  John Walsh, Trustee 
 Pamela Stearns, Trustee 
 Jane Barrett, Librarian 
 File 


